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November 29, 2022 

 

- Tax bills have gone and we have sent the MH information to the Tax 
Commissioner’s office for MH bills. 
 

- Personnel: I have hire Jennifer Webb for the Personal Property Auditor. She 
started November 14th. We are holding interviews appraiser for trainee 
position on December 6th. We will now be conducting audits in house rather 
through contractors. 
 

- Training: I took & passed Management Development on November 14th -
16th & I will be taking Income B in January in Pooler. 
 

- The entire Board of Equalization is out of compliance for training, so 
hearings cannot happen until they are trained. Taxpayers are very upset 
about this. The Clerk of Court is responsible for their training. 


